
NOTICE OF A MEETING OF CHERRY BURTON PARISH COUNCIL 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I hereby give notice that the next meeting of Cherry Burton Parish Council will be 
held in the School on Tuesday 12th January 2016 at 7.30pm.  
 
All members of the council are hereby summoned to attend for the purpose of 
considering and resolving upon the business to be transacted at the meeting as set out 
hereunder. 
 
Date  5th January 2016    Janet Wardale 

Clerk 
Business to be transacted    
1. Apologies for absence 
2. Declaration of Interest 
3. Minutes of the meeting dated 8th December 2015 
4. Matters Arising 
  Community Transport Champion 

Lack of pavement on Highgate 
  Defibrillator 
  Website 
  Cricket Club Funding Bid 
  Telephone kiosk  

Play equipment replacement 
Newsletter 
Footpath update TBA 

5. ERYC matters 
Highway Matters 
Confirmation of 2016/17 Tax base 
Precept 2016/17 
Flood Risk Management Strategy 

6. Accounts for payment 
  Clerk’s salary and expenses December 
  Play Inspection Company  
  Eon 
7. Correspondence received 
  Etton PC 
  Flood Advisory Service Roadshow 
8. Pond matters  
9. Parish Council Committees  
  Planning - Extension Cherry Burton Hall 

Allotment Rent  
10. Sportsfield Management Committee 
  WREN grant 
Date of Next Meeting – Tuesday 9th February 2016 
   
   
 


